
 

   

News of the Week 
18th April 2022 

 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter ~ 
 

Coming Events ~ 
19th April – Tuesday Vet Mixed Handicap Pairs  
 9.00am start 
20th April – Wednesday – Mixed Haggle 12.30pm start 
21st April – Thursday – Open Optional Triples  
 9.00am start 
22nd April – Friday Triples 12.30pm start 
23rd April – Saturday Post Section Mixed Fours 
 Championship 8.30am start 
25th April – Monday Roll-up 12.30pm start 
26th April – Tuesday Mixed B/D Triples - McKain Cup 
 9.00am start   
27th April – Wednesday Haggle 12.30pm start 
29th April – Friday Triples 12.30pm start 
 2nd May – Monday Mixed Roll Up 12.30pm start 
 4th May – Wednesday Mixed Haggle 12.30pm start 
     
Open Tournaments in the Western Bay Division 
 

21st April – Thursday – Matua – Optional Triples 
23rd & 24th April – Saturday & Sunday – Tauranga South 
  Open Mixed Triples 
23rd, 24th & 25th April – Te Puke Invitation  
 ANZAC Men’s Pairs 
27th April – Wednesday – Omokoroa Women’s Triples - 
 1 Skip 
 

Please Note ~ 
Friday Triples – First 16 teams entered will be accepted 
due to the closure of Green 2 for Project Synthetic. 
This will apply until Project Synthetic is completed 
 

Members are reminded to hand in their cards 
promptly after play has finished for the day to 
enable the Match Committee to work out the 
prize recipients.  
 

Centre Events 
Champ of Champ Triples 

Saturday 30th April 
Men’s and Women’s @ Te Puke 

8.30am start 
 

The draw for these events will be done on the 
morning of play 

Results from the past week ~ 
11th April – Monday Haggle 
1st Trevor Hinton, Chris Neilson, Malcolm Gurden,
  Tony Long 
2nd Alan Gordon, Rick Guy, Nick Hacking 
 
13th April - Wednesday Mixed Haggle 
1st TheRain 
2nd Horrible Weather 
 
15th April – Friday Triples 
No Play 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Championship Mixed Fours 

Post Section will be played on 
 Saturday 23rd April 

 

Draw 
Round 1 P Dillon vs P Keaney 
Round 2 Winner of Round 1 vs M Boyce 
  R Dockary vs J Sheary 
  

 
Farmer Auto Village have donated $400 to the 
Club as recognition of two vehicle purchases by 
members under their Sponsorship Scheme. 
 
If you are looking at purchasing a car through them 
don’t forget to mention the Club’s name and we 
will benefit by $200. 
 
It needs to be mentioned at the time and not later. 
 
 


